Joseph Freed and Associates LLC

May 12, 2010

Janet Dailey, PE Engineer IV City of Madison Engineering Division 210 Martin Luther King Jr Blvd, Room 115 Madison, WI 53703

BY ELECTRONIC TRANSMISSION

RE: Board Public Works Meeting - May 19, 2010

Dear Janet:

This letter is to formally request that the Board of Public Works consider the following requests at the meeting on May 19, 2010:

Request re-approval for the continuation of paying the Midvale Blvd. special assessment (the "Special Assessment") on the installment basis originally approved by the Board of Public Works in connection with the property commonly know as Hilldale Shopping Center owned by Hilldale Land Company LLC located at 702 N Midvale (Pin 251-0709-201-2101-2). The Special Assessment was scheduled to run for eight years. The final payment is due Oct 31, 2013. The current balance is \$176,673.49. The beginning balance was \$353,347.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

JOSEPH FREED AND ASSOCIATES LLC

John Fink

Adam Fink

Development Manager